
 

 

 

 

       July 20, 2006 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, July 20, 2006, 2:00 p.m. (local 

time), received bids for Contract 35-06 (K6-037), Bridge Rehabilitation at Johnson Park Golf 

Course, and submits same for your approval. The following bid was received: 

 

     Base Bid  Alternate #1 Alternate #2   

 

 Bane-Nelson, Inc. $192,800.00 $27,000.00 $15,000.00 

 

 The Parks Department has requested that in addition to the base bid, that both Alternate 

Bid #1 in the amount of $27,000.00 and Alternate Bid #2 in the amount of $15,000.00 be 

included for a total contract price of $234,800. 

 

 The funding necessary to award this contract is available in Account 107.000.5750, 

Replace 18th Hole Bridge. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Steve Nenonen 

 Donnie Snow 

 Jerry Scott 
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